Committee on Academic Programs

Minutes – February 13, 2008
Present: John McCarty, Amanda Norvell, Bob Anderson, Juda Bennett, James Boatwright, Barbara Strassman, Lindsey Puliti, Taras Pavlovsky, Brian Skwarek, Cathy Liebars, Carlos Alves
I. 
Welcome & Approval of Minutes

Amanda Norvell opened the meeting.  The minutes of the Jan. 23 meeting were reviewed and approved.
II. Graduate Program Council Report to CAP
CAP reviewed the minutes of the Graduate Program Council. 
III. Process for Approving Changes to Major and Curricula
CAP received the following charge from Steering:
The Steering Committee asks that the Committee on Academic Programs recommend policies and procedures to institute a system for approving and reporting program and curricular changes, including both undergraduate and graduate.  In doing so, CAP should also consider the potential for an expanded role for GPC.  In proceeding, CAP is asked to devise a procedure that should sustain and enrich TCNJ’s culture of assessment as well as determine and address any effects of curricular or course change on other school or departmental programs.  

The charge was discussed in the meeting.
IV. Graduation with Honors
Steering sent back to CAP the issue of the number of hours that had to be taken at TCNJ in order to graduate with honors.  CAP discussed the issue.
